
We are a middle aged couple with two school aged boys living in the 

South Burnett.  We live by old time values, believing that honesty 

and respect are the foundation of any good relationship.  We have a 

work history including rural vet practice.   

We run a cattle grazing operation adopting the principles of 

sustainable grazing and management.  We are looking to expand the 

number of cattle managed to secure our financial stability.   

We are looking to work with land holders who are currently sparing 

feed which could otherwise be utilised, without affecting their 

current operation.   

We are looking for medium to long term opportunities which enable 

a beneficial outcome for both parties.  

We are open to ideas as to how these opportunities could be 

structured and appreciate your input.   

We are not limited to the traditional lease, lease to buy, profit share 

arrangements. 

Other models could be 

- Intergenerational land custodians 

- Taking the tired out of ‘retiredment’ allowing the experienced 

producers to stay on the family property, contributing their 

knowledge while not having to shoulder the associated work load. 

- Cattle leasing options would be considered. 

We are keen to talk with people who think this can fit with their 

current situation, benefitting both parties 

Please feel free to direct any queries to 

Rob 0417 18 44 67 

Lena 0428 607 326 

Or send via e-mail roblenharms@gmail.com 


